
 

 

 
 
 

2nd May 2018 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

ASCENSION DAY : THURSDAY 10TH MAY 2018 
 

Previously, Ascension Thursday was a Holy Day of Obligation and  school was closed.  The Roman Catholic 
Church then moved the obligation to Sunday instead.  This year they have moved the obligation back to 
Thursday, therefore I have made the decision to close the school to mark the obligation for Years 7-10 & 
Year 12.     
 
Years 11 and 13 will be expected into school as normal at 8.35am with some possible amendments to their 
timetable to allow for last minute drop downs to support outcomes for these year groups.   There will be a 
Mass arranged for them on site.    
 
Whilst writing, I should also remind you that school will be closed to all on Monday 7th May 2018 for the 
Bank Holiday.   
 
I hope you all have a restful long weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Ms J Heffernan 
EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER 


